8th Grade Dues

To 8th Grade family members,

Planning has begun for 8th grade celebrations and events for the end of the year. We are excited to put together a package for each student to have a memorable 8th grade year.

The total amount includes:

Cap and Gown

Yearbook

T-Shirt

Luncheon

Dance

Trip(Includes rides, bus, and lunch)

* Must have updated physical on file with nurse to attend

Total amount \$250.

- Payment due dates:
 - \$70 March 1st
 - \$60 March 22nd
 - \$60 April 19th
 - \$60 May 17th
- Cash payments will be accepted in the Main Office starting on February 26th at 7:20AM. You will receive a receipt for each payment made